
Subject: An item WG2 N5194 requests a feedback from IRG
From: suzuki toshiya <mpsuzuki@hiroshima-u.ac.jp>
Date: 10/18/2022, 6:37 PM
To: Lu Qin <csluqin@yahoo.com>, "csluqin@comp.polyu.edu.hk" <csluqin@comp.polyu.edu.hk>

Dear Dr. Lu,

Sorry for delayed information, attached WG2 N5194 page 7 has a note to request the
feedback from IRG. "unifiable" or "not unifiable" feedback is expected to be noted in
IRG59 recommendation. Unfortunately, WG2 did not make a separated document addressed to
IRG, so I slipped to notice that.

Regards,
suzuki toshiya
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